
Station WSCF-LP, Melbourne, Florida (the “Station”) lost the use of its authorized transmitter 

site on or about May 23, 2016, and the Station is silent.  Until a new transmitter site can be 

located and authorized for WSCF-LP, special temporary authority to remain silent is respectfully 

requested.  


